
New  VNS  Health  Website
Simplifies  the  Referral
Process
n addition to being the date when VNSNY officially became VNS
Health, May 18, 2022, also marked the go-live date of the
organization’s new website, vnshealth.org. Drawing on input
from consumers and health care experts, the website’s user-
friendly design allows VNS Health’s patients, members and
health care partners to quickly find the information they
need. Key features include:

Descriptions of all VNS Health programs, services and
health plans, as well as payment options for different
types of care.

A section for health care professionals with detailed
information on making referrals to VNS Health; provider
platforms; VNS Health Professional Solutions; and more.

Caregiver support services, including a Health Library
with a wide range of articles for patients and their
families.
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A Community Calendar of upcoming health-related events
from VNS Health.


